
HB 2344 -- SCHOOL SUPERINTENDENT

SPONSOR: Keathley

This bill defines "total compensation" and requires that contracts
for superintendents of specified districts that are entered into
during the 2025-26 school year and thereafter shall not include a
total compensation in excess of 5 1/2 times the total compensation
of a beginning teacher's salary for such district.


